
Runham Bowls Club 

Runham Bowls Club was founded over 120 years ago and is located on The Street near 
Thrigby Road. We are a friendly and welcoming club with approximately 20 members 
supporting the English Bowling Federation. The outdoor season opens from late April to 
early September. We participate in two leagues – Great Yarmouth and Broadland. With 
many internal events occurring throughout the year. 

New members are welcome, female and male of any age whether they have played before 
or not. If you are new to the game, the club can aid with coaching and guidance. Members 
meet on Tuesday evening for an informal practice starting from 6:30pm. 

Please view our 2025 fixture and events calendar. 

If you require any further information, please contact: 

Michael Walsh​
Telephone: 07506 700550​
Email: RunhamBowlsClub@gmail.com 


